
UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 

June 23, 2015 

The Honorable Reid J. Ribble 
Member, United States House of Representatives 
550 N. Military Avenue, Suite 48 
Green Bay, WI 54303 

Dear Representative Ribble: 

This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated June 23, 2015, regarding purchase of the 
Kewaunee Nuclear Power Station. 

Please be assured that we are working on a response and a reply will be forwarded to you as 
soon as possible. 

Sincerely, 

Eugen cus, Director 
Office of Congressional Affairs 


